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4TH July 2022 

Dear Parents 

We have 3 weeks to the end of this school year and we at SJF find ourselves facing very 

high numbers of sickness and absence. 

We had done so well up to this week but unfortunately this week we have reached the 

highest ever numbers for sickness and absence. 

This level of sickness and absence means we have had to re-assess planned activities for 

the next two weeks. 

Thursday 7th July – Sleep-Over  Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be postponed until 

Thursday 14th July. 

If your child(ren) is unable to stay on the new date please speak to the school office for 

a full refund. 

 

************************************** 

 

Wednesday 13th July – KS2 Production  CANCELLED 

Thursday 14th July –    KS2 Production  CANCELLED 

 

It is very unfortunate that we have had to take the decision to cancel the production - 

but with the safety of everyone paramount in every decision we make - I sometimes have 

to make difficult decisions.   

 

I know the children will be deeply disappointed and if we can reverse this decision we will. 

Please be advised that as it stands the KS2 Production Evening Shows have been 

cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Griffin 


